
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Parking for Meridian Lodge Blood Drive on Sunday 13th Oct
4 messages

James Lawrence-Archer <jameslarcher1@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 12:10 PM
To: "Town of Natick, Selectman's Office - Patricia O'Neil" <poneil@natickma.org>
Cc: Masons - Mozart M Telles SRN <mozarttelles@gmail.com>, Masons - Edwin Sloper <eslop@aol.com>, Masons - Meridian Worshipful Master Lodge
<wmmeridianlodge@gmail.com>, Masons - Mike Siaba <msiaba64@gmail.com>, Masons - Wayne Szretter <wjszretter@comcast.net>, James Lawrence-Archer
<jameslarcher1@gmail.com>

Hi Ms. O'Neil,
The Meridian Lodge is planning to hold a Blood Drive on Sunday 13th October 2019 in conjunction with the American Red Cross (ARC).
The Blood Drive will be held at the Lodge's building, 24 Main Street, Natick.
The timings are as follows:-

8:00 am to 9:00 am Setup
9:00 am to 2:00 pm Blood Drive
2:00 pm to 3:00 pm Dismantle

Members of the Lodge will actually arrive at around 7:30 am to open the building with the ARC personnel arriving soon afterwards.
The ARC truck will arrive around 8:00 am and leave in the region of 3:00 to 3:30 pm after everything has been dismantled by the ARC.
Please may I ask permission that the last 4 parking spaces between Fair and Yeager Insurance Agency, 10 Main Street, and Byrne Home

Health Center, 16 Main Street, are set aside for the ARC to park their van for this blood drive from 7:30 am to 3:30 pm on Sunday 13th October
2019?

Thank you for all your help.
Regards
James Lawrence-Archer
4 Pearl Street
Natick, MA 01760
Tel. No.  508-650-0299

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 12:15 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian. Recommendations?

https://www.google.com/maps/search/4+Pearl+Street+Natick,+MA+01760?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/4+Pearl+Street+Natick,+MA+01760?entry=gmail&source=g


[Quoted text hidden]
-- 
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 2:51 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

Upon review we would recommend approval.  I have checked our calendar and as the request is for a Sunday I do not see any impacts that need to be mitigated.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Oct 1, 2019 at 9:47 AM
To: James Lawrence-Archer <jameslarcher1@gmail.com>

Good morning. I will be able to get this on the 10/7 agenda for you. I don't see any issue with approval. I'll get back to you after that meeting. Thanks very much.
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
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